
Dear Fellow Hoo Hoo Member,

Thanks to your generous contributions in the past years, the annual Golf Tournament is 

consistently the favorite meeting of most of our membership.  Due to your previous support, the 

success of this event has been greatly enhanced. Your donations and hole sponsorships enable us 

to generate funding for various amenities and prizes we otherwise would be without.  The club 

depends on a good, successful turnout as a grand finale to the Hoo Hoo season.

Without your help, we wouldn’t be able to achieve this attainable goal.

This year we are once again asking for donations and Hole Sponsors to elevate this tournament to 

a continued level of success.  Please consider helping us to achieve our goals by filling out this 

donor slip, enclosing payment (“North Cascade Hoo Hoo Club #230”), if possible and returning 

it to:

North Cascade Hoo Hoo Club #230

c/o Will Miller

7012  65th Ave NE

Marysville, WA 98270

Before May 28th,  2025  .     Questions, Will Miller 425-239-5067 or wm3201@frontier.com

Once again, thank you for your continued support to create Health, Happiness, Long Life, and

many birdies for the participants.

DONATION OF $100.00 (or non-monetary equivalent) GIVES YOUR COMPANY AN

ADVERTISEMENT SIGN POSTED ON ONE OF 18 HOLES & ON THE CLUB WEBSITE!

1.  SIGN ME UP AS A HOLE SPONSOR!

      AMOUNT _______________________, and/or:

2. NON-MONETARY DONATION OF (GIFT CARD, MERCHANDIZE & ETC) 

__________________________________________TO BE USED FOR PRIZES

YOUR NAME: _______________________________________

COMPANY NAME: __________________________________
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